
 

WELCOME! 

These "Making a Difference" comments were written in recent times by 

member Tom Wier, long-time editor of the Space Center Rotary Club 

bulletin, the Blastoff. They have been assembled and are provided to you 

with the hope of giving you some insight into this particular Rotaru Club. 

May you and we make a difference for each other. 

 

 

As  part of the REDBADGE  learning process we suggest you read these 

articles  about our Space Center Rotary Club.  On completion please 

return the folder to me.  Thanks & 

Robert C. Kraft 
488 2229 

 



raft,  RI  Chairman 


